
South Toledo Bend Water District 
3260 Little Flock Rd 

Many, LA  71449 
318-586-9836 

 

October 10, 2024 

 

South Toledo Bend Water District would like to notify all 
customers that we have completed our lead line service 
inventory. The water system was constructed after the lead ban 
of 1988. There are no lead, galvanized requiring replacement, 
or unknown service lines within the South Toledo Bend Water 
District distribution system.   This was determined by using the 
records that were available from the engineers that designed 
the water system and South Toledo Bend Water District 
standard operating procedures.  

 This was determined by: 

 1) Water meter reading, repair or replacement 

 2) Service line repair or replacement 

 4) Main water line repair or replacement 

 5) Backflow device inspection 

 6) Visual inspection 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office. 


